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Mr. Pat Williams 
General Chairman BLET 
101 N. Beverly St. 
Crowley, TX 76028 

February 25, 2011 

Mr. Williams: 

Melissa A. Beasley 
Director 
Labor Relations 

BNSF Railway Company 
P.O. Box 961030 
Fort Worth, TX 76131 

2600 Lou Menk Dr. 
008 Garden Level 
Fort Worth, TX 76131 

(817) 352-1070 
(817) 352-7482 
Melissa.Beasley@bnsf.com 

This letter is to confirm our understanding that BNSF is allowed to convert the current 
roadswitcher at Gallup (RSWEOl 11) to a yard engine. It is understood that the yard 
engine, despite the elimination of the current road job, will be allowed to serve industries 
outside switching limits up to and including MP 149.0. 

If the above correctly reflects our understanding, please signify by your signature below. 

This Letter of Understanding will become effective on /11~ -;J.f. Zc /( and may 
be cancelled by a 10 day written notice one party upon the other. I 

Sincerely, 

ILW#<~~ 
Melissa Beasley 


